
21st Video Urology World Congress 2010 
 
Dear Urological Association of Asia, 
It is our pleasure to inform you about 21st Video Urology World Congress 2010 that will be held at 
Intercontinental Port Ghaleb, Marsa Alam, Egypt on March 17-20, 2010. 
 
The organizing committee intends to present a blend of the most advanced surgical approaches to 
urinary and reproductive systems disorders exclusively in the form of video presentation. 
 
Kindly be noted that the deadline for submitting Video presentations for the Congress has been 
extended to December 31st, 2009. 
 
For further information, video submission, and online registration, please visit 
www.videourology2010.com 
 
Please forward this announcement to all the Urological Association of Asia esteemed members, Your 
prompt confirmation is highly regarded  
In the arms of the charming historically flavored climate of Egypt we hope that you would enjoy this 
high scientific quality experience 
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Should you need any inquiry, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kindest Regards 
Sherine A. El Saadawy 
Executive Manager 
Perfect Touch Events 
Telefax : 2-02 26217055 
Cellular: 2- 010 4789211 
Email : selsaadawy@pte-eg.com 


